
From: Robert Yeager [mailto:ryeager@fuse.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 2:31 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC ASSESSMENT 
 
The special assessment approved by the FDIC should only be paid by the large Banks that 
engaged in risky and irresponsible practices, otherwise the wrong message is being sent and 
they will continue these practices if someone else will bail them out! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert A. Yeager 
Executive Vice President & CEO 
The Citizens Bank of Higginsport 
PO Box 141 
Higginsport, Ohio  45131 
 


